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You don't often get email from @eastriding.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

FAO Jo Dowling

Good afternoon
I have registered to speak at the Preliminary Hearing on 22nd October on behalf of East
Riding of Yorkshire Council. The principal purpose is to request a provisional extension
for submission of the local impact report. I wasn't sure whether that is a matter for the
Hearing or just to raise through yourself? The request is because we have to take the
report to our planning committee to agree it before being sent - the next committee is
the day before the deadline. A provisional extension is therefore being asked for at this
stage to enable any additional areas the committee may want including to be assessed
and added. I would suggest a one week extension in the case of any amendments
being required please?

Regards
Graham Varley
Principal Planning Officer
East Riding of Yorkshire Council
All East Riding of Yorkshire Council emails and attachments (other than information
provided pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental
Information Regulations 2004) are private and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom they are addressed. Unauthorised use is not permitted. If this email was
not intended for you, you may not copy, use or share the information in any way. Please
email postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk to advise us that you have received this email in error.
The Council makes every effort to virus check this email and its attachments. We cannot
accept any responsibility or liability for loss or damage which may happen from opening
this email or any attachment(s). It is recommended that you run an antivirus program on
any material you download. This message has been sent over the internet and unless
encrypted email should not be treated as a secure means of communication. Please bear
this in mind when deciding what information to include in any email messages you send
the Council. The Council does not accept service of legal documents by email. The
Council reserves the right to monitor record and retain incoming and outgoing emails for
security reasons and for monitoring compliance with our policy on staff use. As a public
body, the Council may be required to disclose the contents of emails under data protection
laws and the Freedom of Information Act 2000. We will withhold information where there
is a good reason to do so. For information about what we do with personal data see our
privacy notices on www.eastriding.gov.uk/privacyhub.
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